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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 
 
 
 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ 

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ 

Telephone: 01952 327170 

Kitchen: 01952 327257 
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   4th November 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to our Christmas performances, which are taking place during December. As 
always, places are limited to two per family in total. This is due to the health and safety restrictions of our 
school hall.  
 
There is no cost involved, but you must book your place via ParentPay. There are only 120 places available for 
each performance and only 1 ticket will be issued, if you do not mention the number you require in the 
comments section (either 1 or 2 places). Tickets will be issued via your child. Please bring these with you on 
the performance date, as you will not be admitted in to the hall without it. Tickets will be available on 
ParentPay from Tuesday at 7.30am. 

 
Year 1 and Year 2 
Thursday 1st December at 1.30pm or Friday 2nd December at 9.30am 
 
Nursery and Reception  
Thursday 8th December at 9.30am or Friday 9th December at 9.30am 
 
Year 3 and Year 4 
Tuesday 13th December at 1.30pm or Wednesday 14th December at 9.30am 
 
Year 5 and Year 6 Carol Singing 
Wednesday 14th December at 6.00pm (No crèche available, but siblings can attend) 

   
A crèche will be provided for babies/children who do not attend school for the Nursery and Reception, Year 
1/2 and Year 3/4 performances . We are sorry, but due to the constrictions of our school hall, we are unable 
to accommodate non-school children to watch the performances, even sitting on knees. All crèche places must 
be booked via the link below by Friday 25th November at 12pm so that we can arrange staffing 
https://forms.office.com/r/rxZzFWSzdf 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Claire Whiting 
Headteacher 


